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Silloth apprentice mechanic Shane Housby who 
works for Scott Wilson in Silloth has been awarded 
three outstanding awards from Workington 
Technical College. He achieved: Mechanic of the 
Year, Most Improved Mechanic, and an Excellence 
Award. Shane left school early to work with Scott 
has proved that with Scott as a good mentor and 
his own hard work, maintaining Scott’s standards 
of “where quality counts” have given him a good 
grounding. Using this experience for his one day 
a week at College has taken him to the top of his 
class.

Shane said “working for Scott Wilson has 
helped me to achieve these three awards, servicing, 
MOT’s and car sales are all part of our day to day 
workload”.

This is an excellent result for a local business 
and shows what can be achieved by hard work.

Mechanic of the Year

Shane Housby scores a hat-trick

Sporty Bee
by  Emily Nattrass

aged 11 from
Holme St. Cuthbert School

Abbeytown
Road Race

Competitors at the start of the five mile race. 
More pictures and results are on page 7.
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Crowds turn-out for 
Silloth Trawler Race

The crowds gather to watch the annual Trawler Race on Silloth Promenade.
See lots more pictures on page 6.

Do you realise?
There is much more to the Solway Buzz than just this paper....

You can read any issue, right from issue 1, on the web site, tell your family and friends who live abroad. 
Even the adverts are on the internet, giving better value to all our advertisers.

There is also a form making it easy for you to send in articles to the Buzz.
When there has been an event in the area, and lots of photographs have been given to the Buzz, 

we put them all on the web site – your picture may well be there for all to see.
Go on - check out: www.solwaybuzz.co.uk

Silloth Beer Festival
Tickets are now on sale, get yours before it’s too late, details are on page 10

Silloth Brownies say thank you to the volunteers 
of the S.O.S.C.S. generous donation of £500. The 
money will pay for census money which is paid to 
the Guiding Headquarters every year, also books 
and badges which are an essential part of running 
a successful Brownie Pack

Brownies say – thanks Ladies...
Do you want to 

enjoy yourselves?
Do you want to help local 

good causes?
If the answer is YES...

Check out the new 
and hopefully regular 

Ladies Nights
Read all about it on page 5


